

STATE OF FLORIDA

Office of the Governor

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0001

www.flgov.com 850-717-9418

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Tom Berger

Director of Real Estate Management and Development

FROM:

Governor Rick Scott

By and through William Spicola, General Counsel

DATE:

July 19, 2016

RE:

Flags at Half-Staff

As a mark of respect for the victims of the attack on police officers perpetrated on Sunday, July 17, 2016, in Baton Rouge, Louisiana, I hereby direct the flags of the United States of America and the State of Florida to be flown at half-staff at all local and state buildings, installations, and grounds throughout the State of Florida. The National and State flags shall be lowered immediately and remain at half-staff until the expiration of the President's national directive at sunset, July 22, 2016.